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Subject:	Examination	Date	for	2017	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professional
(LSRP)	Licensing	Exam

The	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	will	hold	the	next	licensing
examination	on	Thursday,	April	20,	2017,	time	and	location	to	be	determined.
Licensure	applications	will	be	accepted	from	November	16,	2016	to	January	31,
2017.	Please	note	that	a	new	application,	instructions,	and	letter	of	reference	form
have	been	posted	on	the	Board	website.	Candidates	for	the	examination	should
ensure	they	are	using	the	versions	dated	10/25/16.

While	in	the	past	the	examination	has	been	administered	on	an	annual	basis,	due
to	the	decreasing	number	of	candidates	and	other	factors	it	is	uncertain	whether
there	will	be	an	examination	in	Spring	of	2018.	For	this	reason	the	Board
encourages	any	qualified	candidate	to	apply	for	and	take	the	April	2017
examination.

Please	visit	www.nj.gov/lsrpboard	for	general	information	about	the	Site
Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	and	visit
www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/board/licensure/examination_schedule.html	for	more
information	and	documents	relating	to	the	exam.	The	NJ	Department	of
Environmental	Protection's	Site	Remediation	Reform	Act	(SRRA)	website	can	be
accessed	at	www.nj.gov/dep/srp/.

The	Board	will	provide	future	notification	when	the	location	and	time	of	the
examination	have	been	determined.
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